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Students interested in learning more about careers in the live event industry should check out their class of page on schoology 
to learn about a field trip to Rock Lititz in April.  Space is limited - applications to attend this event are open now and will close on 
March 17th, priority will be given to Juniors and Seniors. 
 
Any senior who plans to major in education next year should check out the MTEA Scholarship!  The scholarship provides a 
graduating senior who attends college for education with a $2,000/year scholarship for 4 years (that’s $8,000 total!). 
Applications are available in the counseling office or Room 278. 
 
Attention Seniors: Would you like to be part of the conversation to pick the theme for this year's graduation? Are you interested 
in speaking at your graduation? If you have interest in being part of the theme planning that will guide the graduation speeches, 
meet in Mrs. Kennedy's room, 259, after school Wednesday, March 8 and Monday, March 13. Come to one or both. Talk to Mrs. 
Kennedy or Mr. Ziegler for more details. 
 
Hershey Park will be hosting an interview day on April 12th in Convo Hall. If you are interested in interviewing for the Hershey 
Park Summer Employment Program, visit your Schoology page and fill out the google form. More information will be sent out the 
beginning of April. 
 
Do you like free food and snacks? Want to win a scholarship prize? Bring your innovative ideas to reality in Startup Club’s annual 
Shark Tank competition with friends or on your own! Join us at our information session on March 7th in Room 218 after school. 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
Attention 9th, 10th and 11th Grade Students: The High School Marching Band’s Color Guard is now forming for the Fall 2023 
season. Color Guard is an artistic performance sport that utilizes elements of ballet, jazz & modern dance choreography, as well 
as rhythmic gymnastics, and combines them with routines featuring equipment such as flags, rifles and sabres, all to visually 
represent the music being performed by the marching band. Absolutely no experience is required - we’ll teach you everything 
you need to know at the upcoming basic skills clinics. Clinics will take place in the HS Band Room (Room 152) weekly from 3PM-
4:30PM, beginning Thursday, March 9th. We need you to get involved! See Mr. Siegel in Room 152 with questions or to learn 
more about Color Guard! 
 
If you are a 9th grade boy who is interested in playing boys volleyball, the time is now, please stop into the athletic department 
today and find out how to sign up.  Season is starting soon!  
 
 
 
 
THERE ARE NO HS SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY. 

 
 


